
                             Lambertville Shade Tree Commission 
                                        Minutes of Open Meeting 
                                                    March 29, 2016 

Meeting was called to order at 7:30.  Present were Emily Goldman, Deborah Galen and Irene 
Rudolph. 

Old Business: 
A. Minutes of the January meeting were approved as submitted. 
B. We reviewed the list of State approved foresters regarding hiring one to update our Community 
     Forestry Management  Plan.  Emily will select several names to contact (particularly those who are  
    located in the area) to see who would be interested in taking the job.   
New Business: 
    A. We discussed the trees that someone cut at the end of S. Franklin St on both sides of the fire 
lane. 
          No approval had been requested.  We need to find out who is the owner of the property.  Emily 
          said she would consult the tax map to determine that and follow up with the City Zoning Office 
          about what the next step should be since it involves not just the street trees but the Steep  
          Slope ordinance as well. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:08. 

Respectfully submitted by Irene Rudolph


